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September 5th, 2025 

 

To Whom It May Concern, 

 

 On 9/4/25 I examined the 11yo grade Tenessee Walker blue roan gelding named “Figero” owned by Janet 

Franklin of Reinbeau Ranch. At time of exam, horse appeared healthy and sound. Auscultation of cardiac, 

respiratory, and GI systems were within normal limits. Hoof test exam was negative (normal) on all four 

feet. No heat or elevated digital pulse in the feet. I observed the horse at a walk and gait and did not 

observe any obvious lameness. There was a small, soft lump (about 1 inch diameter) over the spine about 

2 inches behind the withers which was not hot or painful to palpation and no drainage. The frog on the 

left hind foot was much reduced but no sign of current thrush and not sensitive to hoof testers. 

 

This exam represents the findings on the day of the exam and does not represent a guarantee of any type. 

This inspection is not a pre-purchase exam. I advise any prospective owner to talk with their veterinarian 

about any further examination that may be recommended. 

Sincerely, 

 

Dr. Michele Roseburg, DVM 

Michele Roseburg, DVM 
 

For the Love of Horses... 
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